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Subject Property: 1704, 1806, & 1808R S POPE LICK ROAD
Case Number: 22-ZONE-0083

I am writing in support of this change in zoning to allow for the development of single
family and multi-family housing on the Subject Property. With the continued growth of
Louisville, people need places to live. In particular they need affordable housing but
any additional housing is a help. If we want the city to continue to grow and have
increasingly better amenities, we have to have places for new people to live. Having
more housing also helps to control housing prices. I would prefer if this project were
undertaken with the expansion of Shelbyville Rd that is also in discussion. 

-- 
Deanna Southerling Clark
40245
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